660 QUAYSIDE DRIVE
PROPOSED RIVERFRONT PARK

PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE #1

The City is holding an open house to discuss the future park located along the riverfront at 660 Quayside
Drive. The proposed park site will be approximately 2.0 acres in size, and will be located west of Westminster
Pier Park and between the proposed Pier West residential towers (see locations below). At this first open
house, the City will be collecting ideas for the new park to inform design options that will be presented
back to the community in Fall 2018. We invite park users, residents, business owners and anyone who has
an interest in the community to attend this open house.
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OPEN HOUSE #1 DETAILS

Date: Thursday, July 26th 2018
Time: 5:30-8:00pm

Location: River Market at Westminster Quay
810 Quayside Drive
New Westminster, BC V3M 6B9

* We will be set up in the food court on the lower level, please drop-in! Q@L b
info@newwestcity.ca HMT NEW WESTMINSTER



